
 

David's Licensing as Assistant Chaplain 

On Sunday 15th September, Archdeacon Peter Hooper will formally 
license David as Assistant Chaplain. This will take place as a short part of 
our 'usual' Sunday Eucharist. (This will simply formalise with the Diocese 

the role David has been doing for some months; it has taken some time to 
sort out all the formalities). 

We will warmly welcome Archdeacon Peter 
who will also be preaching at the service. 

There will be a celebratory glass of wine after the service. 


